the bush satellite telephone at
Pt. Hope depends mainly on two
factors; (1) Having heated space
available for our equipment, and
(2) A reliable power supply for
the telephone.

Once we receive assurances
of these conditions from the
village, through AFN Tele-
Communications delegate for
the North Slope Borough-Mr.
Kent Gringe of Barrow- we can
have a crew in the village with-
in a week to make final instal-
lation and adjustments and nor-

Both radios however, are un-
reliable due to weather and
atmospheric conditions.  This
leaves few alternatives to this

community - of 450 but to
walk or drive to the airstrip,
almost two miles from the
village, to send a message with a
pilot or to make extensive use
of KOTZ radio in Kotzebue
for incoming messages.

And so Pt. Hope and Pt. Lay
remain the last two commun-
ities in NW Alaska to go without
any kind of reliable telephone
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 Regardless of the outcome,
Pt. and now been assigned
a number for the first
time, it is: 362-8001.  For Pt.
Lay it is: 628-8001. Hopefully
the working telephones will soon
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